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The Virtual Alumni meet for the session 2020-21 was named “Rajeunir”, 

which means rejuvenate. The meet was organized with an intention to 

rejuvenate the memories, times and relations between the Alumni and 

teachers. The institution has a dedicated team of Alumni who 

participated in the organization of the whole event under the guidance 

of teachers in the pandemic situation. The Alumni prepared for the day 

almost a month ago and the event was a grand success. The faculty 

members and TIC Dr. Supam Mukherjee interacted with the Alumni 

virtually and encouraged them to support the institution through their 



participation in every aspect. 

The theme of the event was 

“Reframing Murshidabad”. The 

event helped to unravel the 

various aspects of Murshidabad 

through the curious eyes of the 

students and their photographs. 

An online photography contest 

was also organized with an 

intention to undertake 

exploration- to discover numerous novel faces of Murshidabad and 

thereby expand the border of knowledge related to this particular 

district, which is a historical treasure. This theme of the event has a 

broad future prospect and the Alumni are working upon it in 

collaboration with the institution and its faculty members. 

The Alumni Association includes: 

1. Dr. Supam Mukherjee                             President 

2. Subham kr. Roy                                        Secretary 

3. Monalisa Chakraborty                            Treasurer 

4. Amzad Sk.                                                 Member 

5. Hoimonti Mondal                                    Member 

6. Paramesh Roy                                          Member 

7. Tarak Mondal                                           Member 

8. Subhasis Pal                                              Member 



 

The photography contest: 

 



Gallery with glimpses of the event: 

 

 



 

Feedback from students: 

Over all very good. 

It would be better if it was offline instead of online. Hopefully next year 

we will see it in a better way. 

Outstanding. 

There is a need for definite time limit of the event. 

Very good.  I am grateful to all my respected sir/ madam for giving me 

opportunities. 

We can do better. 


